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April 11, 2023 
 

The Town of Didsbury Council held a Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday, April 11, 2023, in Council Chambers 
at 1606 – 14 Street. 

• Melisa Milne and Nicole McAndew of MNP LLP presented to Council the 2022 Audit Findings Report and 
Audit Report, followed by a presentation of the financial statements by Administration.  Council approved 
the Financial Statements for 2022 as presented by the auditors. 

• Members of the Didsbury Golf Club Board provided an update on the golf club and made a request to use 
the old tennis courts as additional storage, which Council approved. 

• Council previously approved the termination of the lease agreement between the Town of Didsbury and 
the Didsbury Five-0 Club for the west facility located at 2500 15 Avenue. This termination was effective 
March 1, 2023. Demand for rentals for the facility began on March 1, and staff received numerous phone 
calls. To transition as seamlessly as possible, rental rates for the Didsbury Train Station were utilized 
temporarily, until such time that Council could set new rates for the hall.  Due to continued public interest 
in renting this facility, Council passed Bylaw 2023-08 Community Hall Rental Rates.  All rentals currently on 
the books for this facility will be honoured at the interim rates. 

• Council approved to be a Gold Sponsor for the Rosebud Health Foundation’s First Annual Spring Fling in the 
amount of $800.00 to be funded from the Council budget. 

• Council re-appointed David McWhinney as Trustee to the Didsbury Library Board for one term of three 
years. 

• Council approved to task the Policy and Governance Committee with exploring and developing any 
potential resolutions for recommendation to Council, to be considered for submission at the Alberta 
Municipalities Fall Convention. 


